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Dr. Glenn G. Sherwood

Manager, Nuclear Sa“.ty and Licensing
Operations

Nuclear ower Systems Di/ision

General L_lectric Company

175 Curtner Avenue

San Jose, California 95125

Dear Glenn:

[ appreciated the visit and tour at the San Jose facilities very much.

The talks were good, the facilities are most impressive, and the work
looks to be first-class.

Please re'ay my thanks to Dan Wilkins, Jark Williams, Dale Tibbles, and
the others who helped out. My special thanks to you for guiding me all
around and to Bob Ketchell for conceiving the trip. It was most enjoyable.

Sincerely,
J . Hendrie
Commissioner

cc: R. Ketchel
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